
Berkshire Park Elementary School   
 15372  94 Avenue,  Surrey, B.C.  V3R 1E3  

                                                                                                                 PH: (604) 583-7305 Fax: (604) 582-2967 
 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 

With the holiday season just around the corner the Grade 7 Farewell Committee has set up two online fundraisers to 
help us raise funds for school year end events for our grade 7 students who will be leaving Berkshire Park in June 
2021. 
 
Although COVID is still a factor at the moment we are hopeful we will be able to plan for this special time like any 
other year or by finding COVID friendly activities to celebrate. 
 
Please consider supporting our cause by ordering from the following online fundraisers available to you now with 
delivery of products in early December just in time for the school break and holiday season. 
 

ORDER DEADLINE ​ FOR BOTH FUNDRAISERS IS ​NOVEMBER 30​.  NO LATE ORDERS ACCEPTED. 
 

All orders are completed online only with FREE DELIVERY to the school. 
 
GLOBAL ​ ​COFFEE ​ is a ​local ​ company that has been roasting coffee since 1996.  Orders are roasted to perfection 
after our school order has been placed to ensure freshness and quality.  Orders can be paid for online by credit card or 
e-transfer and shipped free to the school ​or ​ for a small shipping fee via Canada Post directly to the address of your 
choice.  We are offering four types of coffee in either whole bean or drip grind plus hot chocolate.  Perfect to have at 
home to enjoy or as Christmas gifts! 
 
You can order directly from our website link: 
http://www.globalcoffeefundraising.ca/berkshire 
 
FUNDSCRIP ​ ​gift card fundraising ​ offers gift cards from an extensive selection of retailers Canada wide.  You can 
buy for yourself for your day to day purchases, as gifts or perhaps you or someone you know owns a business and they 
buy gift cards as employee rewards/incentives or as holiday gifts or bonuses.   
 
You can order directly from the following link: 
https://www.fundscrip.com/support-a-group/MW5UF5 
 
Feel free to share our fundraising order links with family and friends (and online with social media) as well!   
 
ORDERS WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR PICK UP DECEMBER 8  
in the school parking lot with more details on how to pick up your orders going home closer to the arrival date. 
 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns at ​imagesuzanne@gmail.com 
 

Thank you for your support!  
 

Suzanne Image-Lakusta 
Grade 7 Farewell Committee Chair 
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